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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:50 PM
To: 'Paul Becker'; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of 

Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis
Cc: negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; 

rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores PSC case

Mr. Becker, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated September 1, 2016. The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 160049-EU, In re: Petition by the Town of Indian River Shores for Modification of Territorial Order Based 
on Changed Legal Circumstances Emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the Florida Constitution. Thank 
you for providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Fleming 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: Paul Becker [mailto:pbecker1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 12:35 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores PSC case 
 
To the Commissioners: 
 
I am a long time resident of Indian River Shores. As such, I have had to pay unreasonable and excessive 
electrical rates to the City of Vero Beach, which operates an unregulated utility with monopoly powers which 
extend beyond its boundaries. Our electric service is unreliable and overpriced by approximately 30%. Our 
family and our neighbors respectfully request that the PSC grant our request for a change in territorial 
boundaries, in order to restore equity in our community with respect to this issue. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Paul A. Becker 
111 Dove Plum Rd. 
Vero Beach, FL 
32963 




